
 

 

St. Matthew Men’s Club  

New Member Information 

We would love to have you as a member of St. Matthew Men’s Club.  Please fill out the 

information below, and someone will be back in touch with you.  Or just come to the 

next SMMC meeting. Meetings are held the first Thursday of each month at 7:30 pm - in 

the shelter in good weather and in the school when rainy or cold. 

 

Name  

Telephone  

Email  

Street 
Address 

 

Kids in 
SMS? 
Grades? 

 

Comments  

 

Please fill out and give to someone at the SMMC table, or send this 

information to Rick Gale at richardjgale@gmail.com or Tim Sullivan at 

tfsullivan9309@comcast.net 


